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Submission: It is insane that companies have put the price up on container items such as juices by a lot, in this case 50c per
brick. You are not gaining at all you come out with what has been added back to the price of the items. People are not stupid
and can work this out. The only reason they use this system is to get back the money they have lost on increased purchase cost,
quite frankly it's rude. Also there are a numerous quantity of containers that it will not accept including 2L milk bottles, various
glass bottles. Which is idiotic because there is still a heap of plastic bottles in land fill so it is pointless.





